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Addendum #01 
July 20, 2018 

IFB 18-B0004 

Picnic Shelter at Grand Park 

 
 

The purpose of this Addendum #01 to IFB 19-B0004 for Picnic Shelter at Grand Park, dated 

July 13, 2018, is to update the following specifications: 

 Existing concrete will need to be demolished in order for the new concrete to be level 

and of the same consistency. 

 New concrete to be poured on top of four (4) inches of stone. 

 Existing water/sewer utilities do not interfere with the pouring of the new concrete.  

Contractor will be responsible for checking with project manager regarding 

underground irrigation systems prior to concrete work being performed. 

 Removal of project spoils will be the contractor’s responsibility. 

 The hip roof on the picnic shelter is to have a vented ridge. 

 Lighting on the picnic shelter is to be switch-controlled. 

 Project completion date is hereby extended to November 30, 2018. 

 The bidder must hold an appropriate general contractor’s license, and be responsible for 

any sub-contractors they hire to work on the project. 

 The contractor is responsible for applying for a construction permit and submitting 

plans, but the permit fee for this City-sponsored project will be waived. 

 

The point of contact for this project is now Ann Sowers.  She can be reached at 843-918-2172.  

Her e-mail address is asowers@cityofmyrtlebeach.com 

 

A new pre-bid meeting is now scheduled for July 24, 2018 at 10:00AM.  This is a mandatory 

meeting.  All interested parties must attend for bid consideration, regardless of previous 

attendance.  The location for the new pre-bid meeting will remain the same.  It is 

recommended to park at Crabtree Gym (1004 Crabtree Lane) and enter Grand Park Complex 

through Gate E.  All interested parties must be signed-in before 10:00. 

 

Sealed bids are now due no later than Tuesday, July 31, 2018 at 3:00. 

 

Please send in your sealed bid to the address listed below: 

City of Myrtle Beach 

3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue 

Myrtle Beach, SC 29577 

Attn: Purchasing Division/Ann Sowers 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call to the undersigned below. 

 

Ann Sowers/Purchasing Division/Buyer 

Email: asowers@cityofmyrtlebeach.com 
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